
The candidate statement for Professor Carolyn McGregor AM is as follows: 
  
“It’s an honour to be nominated as a representative on the Board of Governors at 
Ontario Tech. Commencing at Ontario Tech in 2007, I’ve taken on many service 
roles. I have significant experience at the Board level given my current roles as a 
Director for Compute Ontario, a member of the IEEE Computer society Board of 
Governors as well as my past role as Vice President, IEEE Engineering in Medicine 
and Biology society. I look forward to bringing forward the voice of my colleagues 
in partnership with my own vision as a service on the Board to our university. “ 
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